INDEPENDENT ANTI-SLAVERY COMMISSIONER -  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION




IASC Insurance arrangements


1. Request:

We are submitting this Freedom of Information request to your organisation in order to obtain information regarding whether you have any current insurances in force. Please could you therefore respond to the following: -

a) Please confirm the name, position and contact details (telephone number and email address) of the person responsible for arranging and administering the Authority’s insurances. 
b) Which classes of commercial insurance do the Authority currently procure? When are these policies due for renewal?
c) How much does the Authority spend annually on its insurance premium?
d) Please confirm the name of the Authority’s current insurance broker/advisor (if applicable).
e) When was the contract for insurance broking services last reviewed/tendered?
f) When will the current contract for insurance brokerage services expire? Is this subject to a potential extension?

29 March 2022


2. Response:

2.1	I am responding to your FOI request sent to IASC@iasc.independent.gov.uk on 29th March 2022 requesting information in relation to IASC insurance cover and arrangements. The Independent Anti-Slavery Commission is an arm’s length body of the Home Office and as such depends on the Home Office for all administrative support that includes liability and insurance cover. I therefore refer you to the Home Office should you wish to continue with your request for information.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to iasc@iasc.independent.gov.uk  if you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request would be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the FOIA.

4 April 2022
